
 

 

             
             
             
             
     
 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

In the coming weeks, we have the opportunity to host a COVID-19 vaccination clinic 

here on campus. If your son is 16 years old or older and you would like him to be 

vaccinated on campus, please indicate that desire by filling out the survey attached. 

If you do not want your son to participate or he has already been vaccinated, please 

do not fill out the survey. Here is the link: https://forms.gle/GCcKX8D7y1guVfSWA  

 

The clinic will be run by Walgreens Pharmacy. Pharmacists will be present on 

campus and administer the Pfizer vaccine.  If you fill out the form, indicating your 

interest, you will then receive an email from Walgreens asking for your consent. In 

order to run the clinic, we need to have at least 50 participants. 

 

If you are interested in having your son participate, please fill out this form by 

tomorrow, Tuesday, 4/27/2021 at 3:00 p.m. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Mr. Thomas W. Coppola 

Dean of Students 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.gle/GCcKX8D7y1guVfSWA

